

POLICE DEPARTMENT CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

THOMAS J. CAHILL HALL OF JUSTICE 850 BRYANT STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94103-4603



April 16, 2014

Ms. Nicole Wheaton Mayor's Appointments Secretary 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 200 San Francisco, CA 94102-4604

Re: Ms. Miriam Zouzounis, Application on the Small Business Commission

Dear Ms. Wheaton:

I am writing on behalf of Ms. Miriam Zouzounis who is seeking appointment on the Small Business Commission.

Ms. Zouzounis has worked with various communities including her business experience with the Arab grocers, South Asian and Greek/Mediterranean communities in San Francisco. With her legal and policy background, as well as her dealings with immigration and employment law, Ms. Zouzounis is a perfect candidate to be on the Small Business Commission.

I have known Miriam's family for more than ten years. San Francisco Police Department has a good relationship with her father, Dave Zouzounis, owner of Ted's Market. Miriam helps the family business as manager dealing with the day to day operations and also making sure that the business is in compliance with the Department of Health and Office of Small Business.

Because of her compassion, Miriam has developed a tremendous favor from other business owners and the community of San Francisco. Her dedication to the City and its residents got her involved in the passing and the implementation of "The Safe San Francisco Civil Rights Ordinance" and the "Language Access Ordinance".

I am happy to support Ms. Miriam Zouzounis for the open seat on the Small Business Commission. Please feel free to contact me for any additional information you may need.

Sincerely,

GREGORYP. SUHR

Chief of Police